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                                         26th November 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am writing to inform you that Mr Musgrove will be leaving his teaching position with us at the end of this half term.  

 

He has made the decision to pursue other opportunities outside of education and we all wish him the best of luck 

with his new adventures. I would like to thank Mr Musgrove for the work that he has done at our school and I know 

that many children have enjoyed him as their teacher during his time teaching in Year 2. 

 

Year 5 Pankhurst will be taught by Mrs Homes who is returning from her maternity Leave in January.  

 

Miss Hudson will continue in her role as class teacher and will teach Year 5 Wilberforce for the remainder of the 

academic year. She will continue as a permanent member of teaching staff at our school. 

 

Having a member of teaching staff leave in the middle if the year is never ideal, however I am very please that we 

are able to continue the teaching provision from January with two existing members of staff who are very 

experienced teachers that know our school and children very well.   

 

As ever, if any parents would like to discuss this matter in more detail, please contact me through the school office 

to arrange a suitable time.  

 

Thank you all for your ongoing support.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
K.S.Russell 

Headteacher 

 


